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Subject: Department for Regional Development’s response to the Wildlife and 

Natural Environment Bill 
 
1. The Committee for Regional Development, at its meeting on 20 January 2010, considered 

correspondence dated 12 January 2010 from the Environment Committee seeking the 

views of the Department for Regional Development on the Wildlife and Natural 

Environment Bill, and agreed to forward the correspondence to the Department for 

consideration. 

 

2. At its meeting on 17 February 2010, the Committee for Regional Development considered 

that attached response from the Department and agreed to forward the correspondence to 

the Environment Committee for information. 

 

 

 


